
 

 

 

 

 

 

Gettysburg Adams Chamber of Commerce Seeks Nominations for Citizen of the Year 

 

Gettysburg, Pa. – Nominate an Adams County citizen whose volunteerism and service benefit the local 

community for the Citizen of the Year award, sponsored by the Gettysburg Adams Chamber of 

Commerce. Nominations are due Oct. 24. 

 

The winner is honored during the chamber’s Annual Meeting, hosted by the Gettysburg Foundation 

from 5:30-7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, Nov. 5, at the Gettysburg National Military Park Museum and 

Visitor Center.    

 

Successful candidates may be living or deceased, but must have lived in Adams County for at least five 

years. Nominees must be registered voters and display a commitment to serving the Adams County area 

by bettering the community or assisting its residents. Chamber membership is not required.  

 

The chamber’s Awards Team will review and evaluate all nominations based on the award criteria, 

written narrative and supporting evidence. All nominations will be treated as confidential.  

 

Honorees over the past decade include: Caroline Smith, Dr. Charles Glatfelter, David Sites, P.K. Hoover 

Jr., Patrick Naugle, Paul Kellet, Jennifer Weaver, Vicki Corbett, Amelia Contreras and Melissa 

Ferguson.  

 

For a nomination form, visit www.gettysburg-chamber.org and click on “News & Programs” then 

“Nomination Forms.”  

 

The chamber supports the Adams County business community by promoting diverse economic 

opportunities through advocacy, networking and information. More than 500 local businesses and 

organizations are members. For more information, visit www.gettysburg-chamber.org.  

 

Media Contact: Nicole L. C. Bucher, 717-334-8151 
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